
Guidelines for users of this building

Here is a list of the ways that this building works - we ask that you respect them 
while using it. 

This co-operatively owned and run building is dedicated to taking steps (however 
small or large) towards a socially just and environmentally sustainable future;

The aim is to create a safe, supportive and non-threatening space where no one 
can discriminate against anyone else on the grounds of colour, gender, age, 
sexual orientation, nationality, religion or class. In fact, we seek actively to 
overcome such prejudice.

This is a non-hierarchical space, meaning that no one is ‘in charge’, or able to tell 
others what to do. So that means that making it work is down to all of us!

We believe that respect for the planet goes hand in hand with respect for its 
people, so wherever possible, we’re trying to reduce the impact the building has 
on the planet. That means taking care to save as much energy as possible (and 
even generating our own at some stage), using ecological building materials, and 
generally working to reduce, reuse & recycle what we can.

Users of the building are asked to contribute to making it work by helping out 
physically on a regular basis, all the way from washing up your tea cups to 
cleaning the toilets. We will also have to share the responsibility for raising 
enough money to keep the doors open. 

Regular Users Group meetings will be open to all who are actively involved in the 
building, and that will be where big decisions concerning it will be made.

PLEASE NOTE THERE IS A ‘NO DRUGS’ POLICY INSIDE THE BUILDING!

Anyone using or visiting the building is asked to agree to the principles laid out 
above, and to generally lend a hand to make it a success! 

People actively working against these principles may be asked to stop using the 
building. 
 
 Thanks! The Fieldgate Users Group (FUG) (!) 


